
    Our annual appeal has officially kicked off! This will run until October

31st. In 2023-2024 we will be working on rebuilding our youth group for

students in both school districts that are interested in substance use

prevention. Our grants allow us to fund a number of activities but they have

limitations especially with youth led programs. With donations from

community members like you, we will be able to fund our youth

initiatives 100%. Our goal this year is $5,000! 

If you are interested in supporting us you can visit our 2023 Annual Appeal

Campaign or send a check, payable to “Uplift Irondequoit” to,

Uplift Irondequoit

c/o Irondequoit United Church of Christ,

644 Titus Ave.,

Rochester, NY 14617
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In this Issue:

   DEA Day will be on Saturday, October 28th! Find us

at the Irondequoit Police Department from 10am-2pm. 

Accepting:

 over the counter medication, prescribed medication, e-

cigarettes, vapes

Not accepting: SHARPS

Learn more by visiting our website

DEA Day

Annual Appeal

Uplift
Irondequoit

Fall 2023
Newsletter

https://www.paypal.com/donate?campaign_id=4YG3SHVUAR7LE
https://www.upliftirondequoit.org/medication-takeback-days


Event Name Date/ Time Location

City of Rochester

Fall Fest

October 14th

11am-2pm

Parcel 5, 285 E Main

St, Rochester NY

14604

Harvest Moon

Festival

October 14th

12-4pm
216 Clifford Ave.

St. Paul Fire Dept

Open House

October 21st

12-4-pm

433 Cooper Rd.,

Rochester NY 14617

Halloween Family

Night

October 27th

5:30-7:30pm

Irondequoit

Community Center

DEA Drug Take

Back Day

October 28th

10am-2pm

Irondequoit Police

Department

Click Here
to Read

our report!

Fall Events

We have several  

upcoming events

where we will be

tabling! Come stop

by to chat and learn

what we have been up

to. If you are

interested in tabling

for any of these

events please email

Jay Baran at

grants@upliftironde

quoit.org.

 Community Engagement

This year’s Community Engagement Report has come out!

This report details all our projects we’ve done throughout the

year, such as Drug Take Back Day, our media campaigns, and

our Early Conversations Training Kits. 

End of
SOR

After four years we have reached the end of our State Opioid Response (SOR) grant. This grant

has allowed us to create amazing partnerships with organizations that serve the City of Rochester. It

has also allowed us to fund a plethora of projects such as Child Care Council’s Early Conversation

Kits which trains child care providers and parents/caregivers on how to teach young children coping

and resiliency skills. Child Care Council will continue to offer this training online for other child

care facilities and parents that are interested. We produced four media campaigns that focused on

home safety and starting early conversations with youth about substance safety. These are just a

couple of the many successes we achieved with the SOR grant. A big THANK YOU to all

committee members that helped throughout the five years of this grant!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFtrpe3G6A/PjpQMp0pO948o031mqwS5Q/view?utm_content=DAFtrpe3G6A&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
mailto:grants@upliftirondequoit.org


Mural contest

   We have partnered with the Irondequoit Community Center to create a mural for

the Game Room! We are holding a contest for the design and taking submissions

until October 18th. The winner will get their mural painted in the Irondequoit

Community Center Game Room and will receive a $100 gift card! More details are in

the flyer below. Please send all submissions to dfitogether@gmail.com!

mailto:dfitogether@gmail.com


Uplift Irondequoit has begun choosing a Coalition Member every month to thank

our dedicated volunteers for all the hard work they have done. Our first three

Volunteers of the Month have been Mayra Rodriguez, Brenda Campbell, and

Parker Paige - one of our student volunteers. Follow us on Facebook and

Instagram to find our next Volunteer of the Month!

New Emails

Uplift Irondequoit is seeking new board members. If

you are interested in becoming a board member or

have questions as to what membership would entail,

please contact our founder Ginny Nacy at

vnacy723@gmail.com. 

Vicky Beatham – Program Director:

director@upliftirondequoit.org

Melissa Safford – Special Populations Project

Coordinator: coordinator@upliftirondequoit.org

Megan Kelly – Data Analyst/Coordinator:

analyst@upliftirondequoit.org

Jay Baran – Grants Management Assistant:

grants@upliftirondequoit.org

To reflect our recent name change, we have gotten

new emails! Please contact us at the following

emails:

Volunteer of
the Month:

SafeZone Training

We are now offering Safe Zone trainings, thanks

to our Special Populations grant! This training

offers the opportunity to learn more about the

LGBTQ+ community and make a safer, more

inclusive environment for all. If you know of any

organizations that would be interested in this

training please contact Melissa Safford at

coordinator@upliftirondequoit.org.

Seeking Board Members

Back To
School

It’s Back to School Season and Uplift

Irondequoit has been at various school

open houses throughout September

and will continue to attend them into

October. We’ve been connecting with

parents and youth about who we are

and what we do as a coalition.

Throughout this school year we will be

working with; PTSA groups to promote

family friendly activities, each school

district to have a speaker come to

Dake Junior High and East Ridge

Middle School, and Irondequoit Youth

to get engaged in our youth coalition.  

For more information please contact

our Program Director Vicky Beatham

at director@upliftirondequoit.org 

https://www.facebook.com/UpliftIrondequoit
https://www.instagram.com/upliftirondequoit/

